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7 October 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We would like to give notice of the AGM of the Grange Park Primary School Association to be held 

on Wednesday 16th October at 7pm. 

 

The Parents Association plays a vital part in the school community and all parents, as members of the 

Association, are invited to support the AGM.  This is your chance to hear and see how the funds you have 

helped raise have been used for the benefit of the children at our school. 

 

The AGM is also an opportunity for the current Committee members to be re-elected or for new 

members to be voted in and you as part of the GPPSA will then be able to see who will represent the 

Association throughout the forthcoming year.  If you would like any further information about being a 

Committee Member, please email us at gppsa@hotmail.co.uk.   

 

Please use this form to confirm your attendance. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 16 October at 7pm. 

 

Kind regards 

Fiona and Sarah 

Co-Chairs  

I will attend the GPPSA Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 16 October 2019.  

No  

Yes  

 
 
 


